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President’s Corner 
It’s hard to believe that Autumn is officially here, but it sure was great weather this summer for all of us to enjoy. 
As usual, the LFA Pasta Nite was a huge success.  The dinner was superb and a great time was had by all.  I want to thank  
everyone who came out and supported this event, as well as all the volunteers who helped.  Remember, without you, gath-
erings like this cannot be held.  And lastly, a big thank you to Fred Castaldo, Jr. and team for the delicious food that was pre-
pared for all of us to enjoy.  
Elections for LFA Officers are coming up so if you receive a phone call from the nominating committee, please consider run-
ning for a position because you can make a difference for LFA! 
Now that Fall is here and the leaves are dropping, I would like to remind everyone not to blow or rake your leaves into the 
lake.  Please dispose of them properly and remind your landscapers of this also. 

Below are upcoming events that we would like you to know about or perhaps volunteer for: 
 Social Committee—We are looking for some members to join our Social Committee.  Let's have some fall 

events on the beach or at the Clubhouse—we need ideas and people to help!  Any suggestions?  All ideas are 
welcome-- if interested,  please contact me.  

I hope to see everyone at the next LFA General Meeting at the Clubhouse on Wednesday, October 2nd at 7:30 
P.M.  Refreshments will be served.  We welcome all new members and it’s a great way to meet your neighbors.  
Feel free to bring your suggestions or concerns to the meeting as the Board is always there and can answer any 
questions you may have.   

 
Cliff Roberts 
President LFA 
(203) 414-4858 
Cliff_bpt1@yahoo.com 

From the Desk of our Boat Warden Matt Cohen….. 

All boats must be off Lake Forest's property by Sunday, October 13th.  Please call me at (203) 243-3219 if you need the 
large gate opened.  I'll be available on Saturdays and Sundays between 10:00 A.M. and 3:00 P.M.  Boats left on the property 
after October 13th become property of Lake Forest.  
Matt 

http://www.lakeforestassociation.com
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwisyYbvv7ffAhXQc98KHReZACsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.canstockphoto.com.sg%2Fillustration%2Fadjourning.html&psig=AOvVaw0rGS2k6aglZx1dYqm0utvb&ust=1545707651589071
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmelbournechapter.net%2Fimages%2Fdrawing-pumpkin.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmelbournechapter.net%2Fdrawing-pumpkins.html&docid=ddDowLhOyv3uoM&tbnid=n02mk_Pyu85w4M%3A&vet=12ahUKEwiDzPPb_O3dAhUmwFkKHcWTCu0
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmelbournechapter.net%2Fimages%2Fdrawing-pumpkin.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmelbournechapter.net%2Fdrawing-pumpkins.html&docid=ddDowLhOyv3uoM&tbnid=n02mk_Pyu85w4M%3A&vet=12ahUKEwiDzPPb_O3dAhUmwFkKHcWTCu0


USEFUL NUMBERS 
 
For Noise complaints/loud music—issues with college students. 
 
 Bridgeport Police Non-emergency number (203) 576-7671, if true emergency, 

call 911. 

 Call Sacred Heart Public Safety Office at (203) 371-7995.  They have their own 
security patrol on Thursday, Friday, and Saturday from September to the begin-
ning of May.  The college pays for the extra patrol/response from Bridgeport PD 
in our area.  Patrols are not used during the summer so if you have an issue, 
contact Dean Larry Wielk at the number listed below. 

 Call the Dean of Sacred Heart—Dean Larry Wielk at (203) 371-7916 (let him 
know how many times the same houses have been reported to Police and the 
same problems exist).   

 For other issues with city services-abandoned vehicles, illegal dumping, tree 
issues, blight public works, etc., or to report a concern, go to 
www.bridgeport.gov/Bridgeport 311. 

 

50/50 Raffle winner at the 
September meeting:      

Dawn Hammond (to host 
October meeting). 

Have you ever wanted to get fresh fruits and vegetables but didn’t know where 
to go?  Below are some nearby Farmer’s Markets: 

1. St. Vincent’s Farm Stand—located outside the Medical Center Main En-
trance on Tuesdays from 11:30 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. (through October 29th). 

2. Reservoir Community Farm—1469 Reservoir Avenue (by Yaremich Drive) on 
Saturdays from 10:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M. (through October 12th). 

3. The Downtown Farmer’s Market—102 Bank Street at McLevy Green on 
Thursdays from 10:30 A.M. to 2:00 P.M. (through October 10th). 

4. The Stratford Farmer’s Market—Main Street at Paradise Green on Mondays 
from 2:00 P.M. to 6:00 P.M. (through October 28th). 

5. The Trumbull Farmer’s Market—1773 Huntington Turnpike on Thursdays 
from 3:30 P.M. to 6:30 P.M. (through October 10th). 

It’s pumpkin season again.  Here is a Pumpkin Cobbler that is just right for fall.  This yummy cobbler makes enough for your whole trick or 

treat crowd!  This is from the Gooseberry Patch Classics Collection, Pumpkin (www.gooseberrypatch.com) 

 Pumpkin Cobbler 

 3 eggs, beaten    1 teaspoon ground ginger 
 15-oz. can pumpkin   1 Tablespoon vanilla extract 
 12-oz. can evaporated milk  18-1/4 oz. pkg. yellow cake mix 
 1 cup sugar    1-1/4 cup margarine, melted 
 1/8 teaspoon salt    1 cup chopped nuts 
 1-1/2 teaspoon cinnamon 
 
Mix the first 8 ingredients together; pour into an ungreased 13”x9” baking pan.  Sprinkle cake mix over the top; drizzle with margarine.  
Bake at 350 degrees for 25 minutes; top with nuts.  Bake for an additional 15 minutes.  Makes 15 to 18 servings. 

Do you have friends or family that are looking to rent a 

hall for a specific event.  Well, don’t forget that the Lake 

Forest Clubhouse can be rented out for any occasion.  

And soon, we will be accepting credit cards.  For rates or 

information, contact Michele Barnes at (203) 371-7671. 
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